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Spring 2020 Newsletter

A Spring Like Never Before
In another year, we would be getting ready for end of the year recognition

ceremonies and our Senior Gala. This year is different. There are many
unknowns. We are hoping to be able to recognize publicly, but realize that may
not be possible. Like many others, we are waiting and watching to see what the
next few weeks will bring. We continue to offer updates through e-mail and our
website. Crosby Club high school meetings have moved online as have some

other events.

We had already been experimenting with online tools such as ZOOM. Recent
events have caused us to speed up our learning curve! Also, we started to
develop online academy content last fall. We continue to build our library of
topics to have another avenue for students to learn and meet requirements.
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April 21

Virtual Senior Gala

At 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 21, we will
hold our virtual senior gala on

Facebook Live. At this time, we will
honor our 2020 seniors. Scholarships

will be awarded. We will share
information about Last Dollar Grants.

Join us!

Service to the Community

These photos show some of the community service our students participated in
before and after social distancing began. During this pandemic, some of our

students have helped by serving meals and providing free babysitting.



A middle school student uses
his kayak to perform
community service

Wyatt J., an 8th grader at Northview IB
School, sent this photo. It shows the
trash he collected over several weeks
by kayaking on a pond near his home.

Community Service on the Water



124 Fourth Crescent Place, Statesville, NC
28625

704-873-5005 ext. 1427

info@crosbyscholarsiredell.org

You received this email because you signed
up on our website, supported us in the past,

or are a community leader.

Unsubscribe

Until social distancing is no longer required, we will continue to find
ways to offer programming to our students and parents. Thanks to
all of you for continuing to support Iredell Crosby Scholars. We
appreciate you!
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